
South Central Christian Men's Evangelistic Fellowship General Meeting 

20 October 2014 – Willow Springs 

 

Joel from Discovery Ministries led in trust and team building exercises. 

Meeting opened by President Barry Crouse. 

Barry updated the group on various activities that are going on in the Men’s Fellowship. 

Barry mentioned the need to get more men of all ages interested and involved in the Men’s 
Fellowship. 

Next Meeting November 17 Licking – Guthrie Beech will speak. 

Chester then took over the election portion of the meeting. 

Kendall Bates will serve as treasurer. The rest of the officers will continue in their present 
positions. Motion by Alan Bates, seconded by Bob Heller to accept the Board’s 
recommendations. Motion passed. 

Barry mentioned we have T-shirts with the Men’s Fellowship names and church names on 
them for sale. Contact Jon Slaton. 

 

Jon Slaton, Secretary 

 


